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Iris and Walter
and the Field Trip
Jun 30 2021 When
best friends Iris and
Walter go on a field
trip to an aquarium,
Walter gets lost and
a worried Iris helps
Miss Cherry look
for him.
On Film Editing
Dec 29 2023 In On
Film Editing,
director Edward
Dmytryk explains,
in clear and
engaging terms, the
principles of film
editing. Using
examples and
anecdotes from
almost five decades
in the film industry,
Dmytryk offers a
masterclass in film

and video editing.
Written in an
informal, "how-to-
do-it" style,
Dmytryk shares his
expertise and
experience in film
editing in a precise
and philosophical
way, contending
that all parties on
the film crew—from
the camera
assistant to the
producer and
director—must
understand film
editing to produce a
truly polished work.
Originally published
in 1984, this reissue
of Dmytryk’s classic
editing book
includes a new
critical introduction

by Andrew Lund, as
well as chapter
lessons, discussion
questions, and
exercises.
The Baroque
Violin and Viola,
Vol. I Feb 04 2022
"The Early Music
revival has had far-
reaching
consequences on
how music of the
past is performed,
both by specialists
and non-specialists.
This timely book is
a practical step-by-
step course of
lessons for violinists
and violists in both
these categories,
covering the
interpretation,
technique, culture
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and historical
background of the
Baroque violin
repertoire. Written
by a violinist and
teacher specialising
in Baroque music
over many years, it
guides readers from
the basics (how to
hold the violin) to
Bach, via music
from a wide variety
of styles. Avoiding
obscure
musicological
jargon, it is
eminently readable
and accessible.
Packed with
information,
detailed
observations on the
music under
discussion and
relevant quotations
from historical and
contemporary
sources, it covers
everything the
Baroque violin
student should
know and may be
considered as

equivalent to two to
three years of
individual lessons.
The book contains
over 100 Exercises
devised for and
tested on students
over the years. The
author's holistic
approach is evident
through the
Exercises aimed at
bringing out the
individual voice of
each student, and
his insistence that
what happens
within, the
identification and
manipulation of
Affects, is a vital
part of successful
performance.
Imitating the voice,
both spoken and
sung, is a constant
theme, beginning
with the simple
device of playing
words. There are 50
Lessons, including
five Ornamentation
Modules and ones
on specific topics:

Temperament,
Rhetoric, the
Affects etc. All the
music, transcribed
for both violin and
viola, is
downloadable from
the website, where
there is also a
series of videos"--
Walter Gibson's
Big Book of
Magic for All
Ages Nov 03 2021
Walter Wick's
Optical Tricks Oct
15 2022 Walter
Wick's amazing
puzzler celebrates
its 10th anniversary
with a new
redesigned foil
cover and an eye-
popping magic-
picture postcard
You may have seen
drawings of
impossible objects,
but have you ever
seen them
photographed?
Wick's book of
optical illusions
leaves readers of all
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ages wondering just
how the I Spy
photographer does
it This book
combines
fascinating optical
illusions with
simple explanations
of how the visual
tricks work. Photos
of "Stairs to
Nowhere," "The
Phantom of the
Forest," and more
seemingly
improbable images
are a delightful
treat for the eye
and mind.
Beautiful,
challenging, and
just really fun, this
book has to be seen
to be believed. And
once you see it, you
won't be able to put
it down
ABC for Me: ABC
What Can She Be?
Sep 01 2021 ABC
What Can She Be?
presents a world of
possibilities—from
astronaut to

zoologist and
everything in
between—for all
little girls with big
dreams. Not even
the sky is the limit
with this fun
approach to
learning the
alphabet! This book
from Walter Foster
Jr. encourages
young girls by
presenting a
colorful variety of
choices for their
future careers.
Talented illustrator
Jessie Ford artfully
pairs the letters of
the alphabet with
vibrant, eye-
catching
illustrations that
paint an inspiring
picture for budding
trailblazers
everywhere.
Representing all
kinds of girls,ABC
What Can She Be?
depicts girls with
different colors,
sizes, shapes, and

abilities in both
traditional and
nontraditional
occupations. ABC
What Can She Be?
explores 26
different career
paths, including
engineer, writer,
neurosurgeon,
software engineer,
and pilot. Each
page introduces a
letter of the
alphabet with
bright artwork and
highlights a career
that is fun,
challenging, and
makes a big impact
in its own way.
These 26 careers
are just some of the
things she can be!
A boldly illustrated,
fun family read,ABC
What Can She Be?
is a great way for
parents to
introduce their
small children to
the bright futures
before them. Girls
can dream big and
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do anything! With
endearing
illustrations and
mindful concepts,
the ABC for Me
series pairs each
letter of the
alphabet with
words that promote
big dreams and
healthy living.
Other books in this
series include: ABC
What Can He Be?
(2019) ABC What
Can I Be? (2020)
ABC Let's Celebrate
You & Me (2021)
ABC Everyday
Heroes Like Me
(2021)
The Secret Life Of
Walter Mitty May
29 2021 Walter
Mitty, a mild-
mannered forty-
year-old man,
drives into
Connecticut with
his wife for their
weekly shopping
trip. Tired of his
drab, schedule-
driven life, Walter

escapes into five
elaborate
daydreams, and
finally becomes the
hero he always
hoped to be. “The
Secret Life of
Walter Mitty” was
originally published
in a 1939 issue of
The New Yorker. It
is considered to be
an American
classic, and author
James Thurber’s
masterpiece. It has
been adapted for
film, first in 1947,
and most recently
for the 2013 feature
film starring Ben
Stiller and Kristen
Wiig. HarperCollins
brings great works
of literature to life
in digital format,
upholding the
highest standards
in ebook production
and celebrating
reading in all its
forms. Look for
more titles in the
HarperCollins short

stories collection to
build your digital
library.
Walter and the
Wallet Apr 08 2022
Walter
Whippingdale is
having a bad day. A
very very bad day.
But then he finds a
wallet stuffed with
money lying in the
street. And just like
that, everything
changes.
Enigma Variations
Nov 27 2023 THE
STORY: Nobel
Prize-winning
author Abel Znorko
lives as a recluse on
a remote island in
the Norwegian
Seas. For fifteen
years, his one
friend and soulmate
has been Helen,
from whom he has
been physically
separated for the
majority of their
affai
The
Conversations Feb
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29 2024 During the
filming of his
celebrated novel
THE ENGLISH
PATIENT, Michael
Ondaatje became
increasingly
fascinated as he
watched the
veteran editor
Walter Murch at
work. THE
CONVERSATIONS,
which grew out of
discussions
between the two
men, is about the
craft of filmmaking
and deals with
every aspect of film,
from the first stage
of script writing to
the final stage of
the sound mix.
Walter Murch
emerged during the
1960s at the centre
of a renaissance of
American
filmmakers which
included the
directors Francis
Coppola, George
Lucas and Fred

Zinneman. He
worked on a whole
raft of great films
including the three
GODFATHER films,
JULIA, AMERICAN
GRAFFITI,
APOCALYPSE
NOW, THE
UNBEARABLE
LIGHTNESS OF
BEING and many
others. Articulate,
intellectual,
humorous and
passionate about
his craft and its
devices, Murch
brings his vast
experience and
penetrating insights
to bear as he
explains how films
are made, how they
work, how they go
wrong and how
they can be saved.
His experience on
APOCALYPSE NOW
- both originally and
more recently when
the film was
completely re-cut -
and his work with

Anthony Minghella
on THE ENGLISH
PATIENT provide
illuminating
highlights.
Little Green Jun
10 2022 In Little
Green, Walter
Mosley’s acclaimed
detective Easy
Rawlins returns
from the brink of
death to investigate
the dark side of that
haven for Los
Angeles hippies, the
Sunset Strip. He’s
soon back in top
form, cruising the
gloriously
psychedelic mean
streets of L.A. with
his murderous
sidekick, Mouse.
They’ve been hired
to look for a young
black man, Evander
“Little Green”
Noon, who
disappeared during
an acid trip. Fueled
by an elixir called
Gator’s Blood, Easy
experiences a
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physical, spiritual,
and emotional
resurrection, but
peace and love soon
give way to murder
and mayhem.
Walter Benjamin
Reimagined Jun 22
2023 An illuminated
tour of Walter
Benjamin's ideas; a
graphic translation;
an encyclopedia of
fragments. Walter
Benjamin was a
man of letters, an
art critic, an
essayist, a
translator, a
philosopher, a
collector, and an
urban flâneur. In
his writings, he
ambles, samples,
and explores. With
Walter Benjamin
Reimagined,
Frances Cannon
offers a visual and
literary response to
Benjamin's work.
With detailed and
dreamlike pen-and-
ink drawings and

hand-lettered text,
Cannon gives
readers an
illuminated tour of
Walter Benjamin's
thoughts—a graphic
translation, an
encyclopedia of
fragments. Cannon
has not created a
guide to Benjamin's
greatest ideas—this
is not an illustrated
Walter Benjamin
cheat sheet—but
rather a beautifully
rendered work of
graphic literature.
Cannon doesn't
plod through
thickets of
minutiae; she
strolls—a flâneuse
herself—using
Benjamin's words
and her own
drawings to
construct a creative
topography of
Benjamin's writing.
Phrases from
“Unpacking My
Library,” for
example, are

accompanied by
images of flying
papers, stray books,
stacked
books—books “not
yet touched by the
mild boredom of
order”—and a
bearded mage.
Cannon takes the
reader through
different periods of
Benjamin's writing:
“Artifacts of Youth,”
nostalgic musings
on his childhood;
“Fragments of a
Critical Eye,” early
writings, political
observations, and
cultural criticism;
“Athenaeum of
Imagination,”
meditations on
philosophy and
psychology; “A
Stroll through the
Arcades,”
Benjamin's
unfinished magnum
opus; and “A
Collection of
Dreams and
Stories,”
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experimental and
fantastical writings.
With drawings and
text, Cannon offers
a phantasmagorical
tribute to
Benjamin's
wandering eye.
From the Corner of
His Eye May 10
2022 #1 NEW
YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • A
thrilling and
emotionally
powerful novel from
the author of the
Jane Hawk series
“A literary miracle .
. . a tapestry of
intrigue and
suspense.”—The
Boston Globe His
birth was marked
by wonder and
tragedy. He sees
beauty and terror
beyond our deepest
dreams. His story
will change the way
you see the world.
Bartholomew
Lampion is born on
a day of tragedy

and terror that will
mark his family
forever. All agree
that his unusual
eyes are the most
beautiful they have
ever seen. On this
same day, a
thousand miles
away, a ruthless
man learns that he
has a mortal enemy
named
Bartholomew. He
embarks on a
relentless search to
find this enemy, a
search that will
consume his life.
And a girl is born
from a brutal rape,
her destiny
mysteriously linked
to Barty and the
man who stalks
him. At the age of
three, Barty
Lampion is blinded
when surgeons
remove his eyes to
save him from a
fast-spreading
cancer. As he copes
with his blindness

and proves to be a
prodigy, his mother
counsels him that
all things happen
for a reason and
that every person’s
life has an effect on
every other
person’s, in often
unknowable ways.
At thirteen,
Bartholomew
regains his sight.
How he regains it,
why he regains it,
and what happens
as his amazing life
unfolds and
entwines with
others results in a
breathtaking
journey of courage,
heart-stopping
suspense, and high
adventure.
We Live in Water
Mar 20 2023 ONE
OF PRESIDENT
BARACK OBAMA’S
FAVORITE BOOKS
OF 2019 From the
New York Times
bestselling author
of Beautiful Ruins,

https://offsite.creighton.edu


offsite.creighton.edu

the first collection
of short fiction from
Jess Walter—a suite
of diverse and
searching stories
about personal
struggle and
diminished dreams,
all of them marked
by the wry wit,
keen eye, and
generosity of spirit
that has made him
a bookseller and
reader favorite
These twelve
stories—published
over the last five
years in Harper’s,
The Best American
Short Stories,
McSweeney’s,
Playboy, and other
publications—veer
from comic tales of
love to social satire
to suspenseful
crime fiction, from
hip Portland to
once-hip Seattle to
never-hip Spokane,
from a condemned
casino in Las Vegas
to a bottomless lake

in the dark woods
of Idaho. This is a
world of lost fathers
and redemptive
conmen, of meth
tweakers on
desperate odysseys
and men
committing suicide
by fishing. We Live
in Water is a darkly
comic, heartfelt
collection of stories
from a “ridiculously
talented writer”
(New York Times),
“one of the freshest
voices in American
literature” (Dallas
Morning News).
Walter Lippmann
Mar 08 2022 The
biography of an
economist whose
work as a journalist
helped the
American public
understand the
economics of the
Great Depression.
Twenty Thousand
Leagues Under the
Sea Mar 27 2021
In the Eye of the

Storm: My Time as
Chairman of Bank
of America During
the Country's Worst
Financial Crisis Jul
24 2023 Walter E.
Massey, former
chairman of Bank of
America,
announced that
Beckham
Publications will
release his memoir,
"In the Eye of the
Storm: My Time as
Chairman of Bank
of America During
the Country's Worst
Financial Crisis," in
October,
2020."Massey's
memoir will offer an
insider's gaze at
events and people
that never before
have been revealed
publicly," says
publisher Barry
Beckham. "He has
promised not to
hold back on how
surprised and
flabbergasted he
felt after learning
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that the board had
chosen him."
Although this
memoir will focus
on Massey's time
with Bank of
America, it will
incorporate
relevant details of
his other
professional
activities, Beckham
says. "Walter's
breadth of
accomplishments
includes president
emeritus of
Morehouse College
and the School of
the Art Institute of
Chicago, and
leadership roles at
the National
Science Foundation
and Argonne
National
Laboratory.""In
addition," says
Beckham, "he talks
about his personal
difficulties like a
psychologically
devastating divorce,
a mother

debilitated by
alcoholism, and his
life being
threatened during a
racial disturbance
in St. Louis."
Looking Like Me
Apr 20 2023 "Dion
Graham's confident,
enthusiastic
narration
powerfully depicts a
young African-
American boy who
is beginning to
identify who he is in
the world. Quincy
Tyler Bernstine
adds a dynamic
array of female
voices. No detail is
overlooked in this
production....
Realistic sound
effects link the
audio to the
pictures and reflect
the story's urban
setting."-AudioFile
The Cold Millions
May 22 2023 “One
of the most
captivating novels
of the year.” –

Washington Post
NATIONAL
BESTSELLER A
Best Book of the
Year: Bloomberg |
Boston Globe |
Chicago Public
Library | Chicago
Tribune | Esquire |
Kirkus | New York
Public Library |
New York Times
Book Review
(Historical Fiction) |
NPR's Fresh Air | O
Magazine |
Washington Post |
Publishers Weekly |
Seattle Times | USA
Today A Library
Reads Pick | An
Indie Next Pick
From the #1 New
York Times
bestselling author
of Beautiful Ruins
comes another
“literary miracle”
(NPR)—a
propulsive, richly
entertaining novel
about two brothers
swept up in the
turbulent class
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warfare of the early
twentieth century.
An intimate story of
brotherhood, love,
sacrifice, and
betrayal set against
the panoramic
backdrop of an
early twentieth-
century America
that eerily echoes
our own time, The
Cold Millions offers
a kaleidoscopic
portrait of a nation
grappling with the
chasm between rich
and poor, between
harsh realities and
simple dreams. The
Dolans live by their
wits, jumping
freight trains and
lining up for day
work at crooked job
agencies. While
sixteen-year-old
Rye yearns for a
steady job and a
home, his older
brother, Gig,
dreams of a better
world, fighting
alongside other

union men for fair
pay and decent
treatment. Enter
Ursula the Great, a
vaudeville singer
who performs with
a live cougar and
introduces the
brothers to a far
more dangerous
creature: a mining
magnate
determined to keep
his wealth and his
hold on Ursula.
Dubious of Gig’s
idealism, Rye finds
himself drawn to a
fearless nineteen-
year-old activist
and feminist named
Elizabeth Gurley
Flynn. But a storm
is coming,
threatening to
overwhelm them
all, and Rye will be
forced to decide
where he stands. Is
it enough to win the
occasional battle,
even if you cannot
win the war?
Featuring an

unforgettable cast
of cops and tramps,
suffragists and
socialists, madams
and murderers, The
Cold Millions is a
tour de force from a
“writer who has
planted himself
firmly in the first
rank of American
authors” (Boston
Globe).
Blood in My Eye
Dec 05 2021
Originally
published: New
York: Random
House, 1972.
Behind the Seen
Apr 01 2024 The
first volume to
reveal the post
production process
of a major motion
picture edited
entirely in Final Cut
Pro! This book
offers a rare glimps
at the creative
process of one of
cinema's giants. It
includes anecdotes
from the director,
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edit staff and
producers and
behind the scenes
insight.
Lottie & Walter Nov
15 2022 Lottie
secretly knows
there is a shark in
the pool waiting to
eat her, until her
new walrus friend,
Walter, helps her to
conquer her fear.
Walter Benjamin at
the Dairy Queen Jul
12 2022 In a lucid,
brilliant work of
nonfiction -- as
close to an
autobiography as
his readers are
likely to get -- Larry
McMurtry has
written a family
portrait that also
serves as a larger
portrait of Texas
itself, as it was and
as it has become.
Using as a
springboard an
essay by the
German literary
critic Walter

Benjamin that he
first read in Archer
City's Dairy Queen,
McMurtry examines
the small-town way
of life that big oil
and big ranching
have nearly
destroyed. He
praises the virtues
of everything from
a lime Dr. Pepper to
the lost art of oral
storytelling, and
describes the brutal
effect of the sheer
vastness and
emptiness of the
Texas landscape on
Texans, the decline
of the cowboy, and
the reality and the
myth of the
frontier. McMurtry
writes frankly and
with deep feeling
about his own
experiences as a
writer, a parent,
and a heart patient,
and he deftly lays
bare the raw
material that
helped shape his

life's work: the
creation of a vast,
ambitious, fictional
panorama of Texas
in the past and the
present.
Throughout,
McMurtry leaves
his readers with
constant reminders
of his all-
encompassing,
boundless love of
literature and
books.
Audio-vision Jan 30
2024 Deals with
issue of sound in
audio-visual images
How Civil Wars
Start Dec 17 2022
NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • A
leading political
scientist examines
the dramatic rise in
violent extremism
around the globe
and sounds the
alarm on the
increasing
likelihood of a
second civil war in
the United States
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“Required reading
for anyone invested
in preserving our
246-year
experiment in self-
government.”—The
New York Times
Book Review
(Editors’ Choice)
WINNER OF THE
GLOBAL POLICY
INSTITUTE AWARD
• THE SUNDAY
TIMES BOOK OF
THE YEAR • ONE
OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE
YEAR: Financial
Times, The Times
(UK), Esquire,
Prospect (UK)
Political violence
rips apart several
towns in southwest
Texas. A far-right
militia plots to
kidnap the
governor of
Michigan and try
her for treason. An
armed mob of
Trump supporters
and conspiracy
theorists storms the

U.S. Capitol. Are
these isolated
incidents? Or is this
the start of
something bigger?
Barbara F. Walter
has spent her
career studying
civil conflict in
places like Iraq,
Ukraine, and Sri
Lanka, but now she
has become
increasingly
worried about her
own country.
Perhaps
surprisingly, both
autocracies and
healthy
democracies are
largely immune
from civil war; it’s
the countries in the
middle ground that
are most
vulnerable. And this
is where more and
more countries,
including the
United States, are
finding themselves
today. Over the last
two decades, the

number of active
civil wars around
the world has
almost doubled.
Walter reveals the
warning
signs—where wars
tend to start, who
initiates them, what
triggers them—and
why some countries
tip over into conflict
while others remain
stable. Drawing on
the latest
international
research and
lessons from over
twenty countries,
Walter identifies
the crucial risk
factors, from
democratic
backsliding to
factionalization and
the politics of
resentment. A civil
war today won’t
look like America in
the 1860s, Russia in
the 1920s, or Spain
in the 1930s. It will
begin with sporadic
acts of violence and
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terror, accelerated
by social media. It
will sneak up on us
and leave us
wondering how we
could have been so
blind. In this urgent
and insightful book,
Walter redefines
civil war for a new
age, providing the
framework we need
to confront the
danger we now
face—and the
knowledge to stop
it before it’s too
late.
His Name Was
Walter Jan 18 2023
From Australia's
favourite storyteller
comes a story that
shows us the
extraordinary
power of true love
and solves a
decades-old
mystery. Once upon
a time, in a dark
city far away, there
lived a boy called
Walter, who had
nothing but his

name to call his
own ... The
handwritten book,
with its strangely
vivid illustrations,
has been hidden in
the old house for a
long, long time.
Tonight, four kids
and their teacher
will find it. Tonight,
at last, the haunting
story of Walter and
the mysterious,
tragic girl called
Sparrow will be
read - right to the
very end ... From
one of Australia's
most renowned
children's authors,
comes an
extraordinary story
within a story - a
mystery, a
prophecy, a long-
buried secret. And
five people who will
remember this
night for the rest of
their lives. PRAISE
'Another
magnificent book
from Emily Rodda' -

Readings
'guaranteed to
capture the
imaginations of 8+
mystery lovers' -
Better Reading
AWARDS Winner -
2019 Prime
Minister's Literary
Awards (Children's
Literature) Winner -
2019 Australian
Book Design
Awards (Children's
Fiction Book)
Winner - 2019
CBCA Book of the
Year Awards
(Younger Readers)
Shortlisted - 2019
Davitt Awards
(Children's)
Shortlisted - 2019
QLD Literary
Awards (Griffith
University
Children's Book
Award) Shortlisted -
2018 Aurealis
Awards (Best Young
Adult Novel)
Waves Passing in
the Night Sep 25
2023 From Pulitzer
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Prize nominee
Lawrence
Weschler, a
fascinating profile
of Walter Murch, a
film legend and
amateur
astrophysicist
whose
investigations could
reshape our
understanding of
the universe. For
film aficionados,
Walter Murch is
legendary--a three-
time Academy
Award winner,
arguably the most
admired sound and
film editor in the
world for his work
on Apocalypse Now,
The Godfather
trilogy, The English
Patient, and many
others. Outside of
the studio, his mind
is wide-ranging; his
passion, pursued
for several decades,
has been
astrophysics, in
particular the

rehabilitation of
Titius-Bode, a long-
discredited 18th
century theory
regarding the
patterns by which
planets and moons
array themselves in
gravitational
systems across the
universe. Though as
a consummate
outsider he's had a
hard time attracting
any sort of
comprehensive
hearing from
professional
astrophysicists,
Murch has made
advances that even
some of them find
intriguing,
including a
connection between
Titius Bode and
earlier notions--
going back past
Kepler and
Pythagorus--of
musical harmony in
the heavens.
Unfazed by
rejection, ever

probing, Murch
perseveres in the
highest traditions of
outsider science.
Lawrence Weschler
brings Murch's
quest alive in all its
seemingly quixotic,
yet still plausible,
splendor, probing
the basis for how
we know what we
know, and who gets
to say. "The
wholesale rejection
of alternative
theories has
repeatedly held
back the progress
of vital science,"
Weschler observes,
citing early
twentieth-century
German amateur
Alfred Wegener,
whose speculations
about continental
drift were ridiculed
at first, only to be
accepted as fact
decades later.
Theoretical
physicist Lee
Smolin says "It is
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controversy that
brings science
alive"--and Murch's
quest does that in
spades. His
fascination with the
way the planets and
their moons are
arranged opens up
the field of celestial
mechanics for
general readers,
sparking an
awareness of the
vast and (to us)
invisible forces
constantly at play in
the universe.
Somewhere in the
Darkness Jan 23
2021 Jimmy hasn't
seen his father in
nine years.
In the Blink of an
Eye May 02 2024
Comprises a revised
second edition of
film editor Walter
Murch's thought-
provoking essay on
the art and process
of film editing.
Originally published
in 1992, revisions

take new
technologies such
as digital editing
into account. c.
Book News Inc.
In the Blink of an
Eye Jun 03 2024
Quillifer Aug 01
2021 “Walter Jon
Williams is always
fun, but this may be
his best yet, a
delight from start to
finish, witty,
colorful, exciting
and amusing by
turns, exquisitely
written.” —George
R. R. Martin From
New York Times
bestselling and
award-winning
author Walter Jon
Williams comes an
adventurous epic
fantasy about a man
who is forced to
leave his
comfortable life and
find his fortune
among goddesses,
pirates, war, and
dragons. Rogue.
Joker. Lover.

Reluctant soldier.
Quillifer is a young
man, serially in love
and studying law,
when a family
tragedy throws him
into the world to
seek his fortune. A
charmer rather
than a fighter, he
soon finds himself
embroiled with a
bandit gang, caught
up in vicious court
intrigues, and the
plaything of an
angry, beautiful,
and very jealous
goddess. While he
struggles to
establish himself in
the capital, the
country finds itself
pitched into a civil
war, and Quillifer, a
unwilling soldier at
best, finds himself
caught up in the
action, and able to
tip the scales of
fortune. Quillifer,
with its engaging
hero and his
exploits with lovers,

https://offsite.creighton.edu


offsite.creighton.edu

brawlers, warriors,
and privateers, is a
book that bursts
with life. It’s the
first volume in a
new epic fantasy by
bestselling and
award-winning
author Walter Jon
Williams.
Mission to
America Oct 27
2023 Mason
LaVerle is a young
man on a mission–a
mission to save his
people’s way of life.
Mason was raised
in a tiny, isolated
Montanan sect, the
church of the
Aboriginal Fulfilled
Apostles. But the
Apostles face a
dwindling
membership, so
Mason is sent on an
outreach operation
to bring back
converts–specificall
y brides. As he
discovers shopping
malls, fast food, and
faster women, the

forces of faith and
the forces of
America collide,
leading Mason to
the brink of
missionary
madness.
Blood Grove Jan
06 2022 Ezekiel
"Easy" Porterhouse
Rawlins is an
unlicensed private
investigator turned
hard-boiled
detective always
willing to do what it
takes to get things
done in the racially
charged, dark
underbelly of Los
Angeles. But when
Easy is approached
by a shell-shocked
Vietnam War
veteran- a young
white man who
claims to have
gotten into a fight
protecting a white
woman from a
black man- he
knows he shouldn't
take the case.
Though he sees

nothing but trouble
in the brooding ex-
soldier's eyes, Easy,
a vet himself, feels
a kinship form
between them. Easy
embarks on an
investigation that
takes him from
mountaintops to the
desert, through
South Central and
into sex clubs and
the homes of the
fabulously wealthy,
facing hippies, the
mob, and old
friends perhaps
more dangerous
than anyone else.
Set against the
social and political
upheaval of the late
1960s, BLOOD
GROVE is
ultimately a story
about survival, not
only of the body but
also the soul.
Widely hailed as
"incomparable"
(Chicago Tribune)
and "dazzling"
(Tampa Bay Times),
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Walter Mosley
proves that he's at
the top of his game
in this bold return
to the endlessly
entertaining series
that has kept fans
on their toes for
years.
The Bird that
Swallowed Its Cage
Aug 13 2022 Walter
Murch first came
across Curzio
Malaparte's
writings in a chance
encounter in a
French book about
cosmology, where
one of Malaparte's
stories was retold
to illustrate a point
about conditions
shortly after the
creation of the
universe. Murch
was so taken by the
strange, utterly
captivating imagery
he went to find the
book from which
the story was taken.
The book was
Kaputt, Malaparte's

autobiographical
novel about the
frontlines of World
War II. Curzio
Malaparte, an
Italian born with a
German heritage,
was a journalist,
dramatic, novelist
and diplomat. When
he wrote a book
attacking
totalitarianism and
Hitler's reign,
Mussolini, in no
position to support
such a body of
work, stripped him
of his National
Fascist Party
membership and
sent him to internal
exile on the island
of Lipari. In 1941,
he was sent to
cover the Eastern
Front as a
correspondent for
Corriere della Sera,
the Milano daily
newspaper. His
dispatches from the
next three years
would be largely

suppressed by the
Italian government,
but reverberated
among readers as
painfully real
depictions of a
landscape at war.
The film editor,
fluent in translating
the written word
over to the
languages of sight
and sound, began
slowly translating
Malaparte's
writings from World
War II. The density
and intricacy of his
stories compelled
Murch to adapt
many of them into
prose or blank
verse poems. The
result is a book of
surprising insight
and strange beauty.
Gurdjieff in the
Public Eye
1914-1949 Feb 24
2021 "The history
of Gurdjieff in
newspaper articles,
magazines, and
books during his
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lifetime traces his
public reputation in
what is said of him
on the world stage.
Some of writers
were reporters,
other followers and
visitors to the
Institute, and still
others were
persons intrigued
by social and
religious fads of the
day ... Nonetheless,
the articles printed
between 1914 and
1949, the year of
his death,
constitute a topical
history of his life
and his work in a
running account of
Gurdjieff's
changing public
image as a man and
a teacher, and
provide an insight
into the way his
teaching was
perceived from an
age in which
theosophy was a
prevalent
intellectual

occupation"--Back
cover.
Art of the Cut Aug
25 2023 This is the
second volume of
the widely
acclaimed Art of the
Cut book published
in 2017. This
follow-up text
expands on its
predecessor with
wisdom from more
than 360 interviews
with the world’s
best editors
(including nearly
every Oscar winner
from the last 30
years). Because
editing is a highly
subjective art form,
and one that is
critical to the
success of motion
picture storytelling,
it requires side-by-
side comparisons of
the many
techniques and
solutions used by a
wide range of
editors from around
the world. That is

why this book
compares and
contrasts
methodologies from
a wide array of
diverse voices and
organizes that
information so that
it is easily digested
and understood.
There is no one way
to approach
editorial problems,
so this book allows
readers to see
multiple solutions
from multiple
editors. The
interviews
contained within
are carefully
curated into topics
that are most
important to film
editors and those
who aspire to
become film
editors. The
questions asked,
and the
organization of the
book, are not
merely an academic
or theoretical view
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of the art of editing
but rather the
practical advice and
methodologies of
actual working film
and TV editors,
bringing benefits to
both students and
professional
readers. The book
is supplemented by
a collection of
downloadable
online exclusive
chapters, which
cover additional
topics ranging from
Choosing the
Project to VFX. In
addition to the
supplementary
chapters, access to
the full-color, full-
resolution images
printed in the
book—and other
exclusive
images—is
included.
Walter Anderson
Feb 16 2023 Robert
St. John and
Anthony Thaxton
have produced a

beautiful new
volume of art and
family stories
highlighting the
prolific and
reclusive Walter
Inglis Anderson. It
is a stunning
collection filled
with beautiful
imagery and
writings from an
artist some critics
have called
"America's Van
Gogh." Though
featured in
countless books and
exhibitions
(including a 2003
retrospective show
at the Smithsonian
Institution on the
centennial of his
birth), Walter
Anderson has not
yet achieved his
deserved place in
American art
history. This book
shines light on all
the facets of
Anderson's
unbelievable output

and presents a
thoughtful
progression of his
life and art.With
complete access to
the Anderson family
archives and the
vaults of the Walter
Anderson Museum
of Art, this
comprehensive
volume brings
together much of
the artist's finest
work as well as
paintings and
photographs which
have never before
been published.
Also included with
the purchase of this
book are
complimentary
download links to
the acclaimed
documentary film
and soundtrack.
Walter Anderson:
The Extraordinary
Life and Art of The
Islander is an eye-
opening and
inspiring book to be
treasured and
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dipped into again
and again.
Lockdown Oct 03
2021 After aliens
attack Earth,
Sanjay is trapped
inside his high
school. A local
group puts the
school on lockdown,
claiming they're
looking out for the
students. But when
the teachers start
to mysteriously
disappear and no
one will give Sanjay

and his friends any
real answers, they
begin worrying that
the situation isn't as
safe and secure as
it seems. What's
really going on?
Perfect for survival-
story enthusiasts,
this Attack on Earth
novel is packed full
of action and drama
sure to make even
the most reluctant
readers fiercely
turn the pages.

Morocco that was
Sep 13 2022
Steve Jobs Apr 28
2021 Draws on
more than forty
interviews with
Steve Jobs, as well
as interviews with
family members,
friends,
competitors, and
colleagues to offer
a look at the co-
founder and leading
creative force
behind the Apple
computer company.
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